
 
City of Columbia Community Development Department - Planning & Zoning

 

701 East Broadway, PO Box 6015, Columbia, MO 65205-6015 (573) 874-7239 

MEMO 
  
DATE: October 29, 2018 
  
TO: Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
  
Re: Letter ​​to WITHDRAW Case # 18-76 

 
  
The applicant has submitted a letter to​ withdraw​​ Case #18-76 from further consideration by 
the staff or the Planning and Zoning Commission.  A copy of the withdrawal letter is attached. 
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